
UPCOMING LITURGIES & EVENTS: June 25-July 2, 2017 
Date Time Location Event 

Sun, 25 June 
Christ, Lover of 
Mankind 

9:30AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: For Our Parishioners, followed by Pre-Summer BBQ 

11:30AM Laniwci-Church 
Praznyk Divine Liturgy: For the Needs of the Eparchy, followed by Grave 
Blessings 

Tues, 27 June 
9:15AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – Bishop Filevich Students & Staff 

7:30PM Dormition-Auditorium Parish Executive Meeting 

Wed, 28 June 5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: +Nick Chrusch (40th Day Memorial) 

Thurs, 29 June 
Ss. Peter & Paul 

5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: Birthday Blessings – Gen Zaiachkowski (Mary Zurevinsky) 

Fri, 30 June 5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: +Raymond Stefanyshyn (St. Volodymyr Villa) 

Sat, 1 July 9:00AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: +David Kurysh (Bernie Bodnar Family) 

Sun, 2 July 
4th Sunday after 
Pentecost 

9:30AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: For Our Parishioners 

11:30AM Smuts-Church 
Praznyk Divine Liturgy: For the Needs of the Eparchy, followed by Water 
& Grave Blessings 

Date Rosary  Sunday Collection Counters  Church Cleaners 

25 June Elizabeth Stefanyshyn Gord Worona & Don Gabruch June 18-July 1  Chris, Ashley & Lisa Fedorowich 

2 July Kalyn Smith Bernie Stadnyk & Gord Worona 
July 2-15         Brie Fritz, Danika Shoffner, Tanya Lalach 

9 July Judith Kurulok Victor Skomar & Lucas Olenick 
 

A WARM WELCOME TO PARISHIONERS, GUESTS & VISITORS!   
 

Regular Giving by Pre-Authorized Debit – Making monthly contributions by preauthorized 
debit is a valuable way to help our parish reduce administration and allows us to plan for the 

future.  Giving monthly by direct debit is a confidential agreement between you and Dormition 

Parish.  Simply complete the pre-authorized debit form (available at the entrance of the church) 
and drop it in the collection basket.  A year-end donation receipt will be issued for all pre-

authorized and other donations you make during the tax year.  Many thanks for your continued 

generosity and support! 
 

Dormition Parish Pre-Summer BBQ & Picnic 

Celebrating Graduations, Farewells & New Beginnings!  

TODAY, immediately following 9:30AM Divine Liturgy. 

Hamburgers, Hotdogs, salad, lemonade, watermelon and more!  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

1. The Shrine of the Venerable Nun Martyrs Olympia and Laurentia (215 Avenue M South) celebrates a 

Weekly Moleben Service every Sunday evening at 7:00 p.m., followed by fellowship.    
 

2. “God’s Gift and Call: Developing a Statement on Christian Unity” will be presented by visiting 

scholar Natasha Klukach at a public event at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, June 20 at St. Stephen’s Anglican 

Church, 10 Grosvenor Crescent, Saskatoon SK. A wine and cheese reception will follow the talk. 

Everyone is welcome to attend (cost: free will offering). This public presentation is part of the Program 
for Ecumenical Studies and Formation being held in Saskatoon.  
 

3. Musée Ukraina Museum - Summer Hours - We are open extended hours during the summer. 

Please visit the museum during our hours of operation: Sundays from 11:30 AM - 4:30 PM and 

Thursdays, starting June 15 through to August 31, from 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM @ 222 Avenue M South - Sr. 

Theodosia Lane, Saskatoon. 
 

4. The 9-day “Triumph: Freedom Through Healing” retreat will be held July 14-July 23 at 

Queen’s House, 601 Taylor St. W., Saskatoon. Rooted in Scripture, tradition and prayer, anchored by 

the teachings of St. Ignatius of Loyola and St. Therese of Lisieux, triumph provides tools to make 

noticeable and lasting changes in life – a path to true freedom through healing in Christ. Call Queen’s 
House (306) 242-1916 or see: http://www.triumphretreat.com.  
 

5. UCBC- BISHOP ROBORECKI BRANCH invites you to: “ST. VOLODYMYR PRAZNYK”, Sunday, 

July 30/2017 at St. Volodymyr Ukrainian Catholic Park Church, Pike Lake.  Divine Liturgy @ 1pm. 

Celebrant- Bishop Bryan Bayda; Responder- Nadia Prokopchuk. UCBC & family/ Bingo Volunteers 

Appreciation; BBQ, Fellowship & Program to follow.  Silver Collection for BBQ- 14 years &under FREE. 
“Thank You for Your Support”. Everyone is Invited! 
 

6. Cana Continues! Family Camp at St. Michael’s at Madge Lake, Duck Mountain Provincial Park.  

August 13-19, 2017.  Experience families evangelizing families in nature with our beautiful Eastern 

spirituality.  Parents and children, come and see!  For more info, http://skeparchy.org/flo/ministries/our-

cana-camp/. Contact ucfamilylifeoffice@sasktel.net or 306-717-2756 for registration application.   
Registration deadline July 10! 
 

7. 76th Annual Pilgrimage to the shrine at Rama, SK will be held Aug. 14-15. Schedule Aug. 14 

includes 5 p.m. supper (for supper call (306) 593-6120), hymns, confession, prayers and talks, followed 

by Mass with Archbishop Don Bolen at 8 p.m.  Aug. 15 schedule: prayers and Mass in Polish 8:30 a.m., 
Divine Liturgy (Byzantine Rite) 10 a.m., and final Mass at 12:15 p.m. Note: A bus to Rama is available 

from St. Patrick, Saskatoon for Aug. 14. Cost: $20/adult; $10/child. Call (306) 593-6120. 
 

8. Unity 2017 for Young Adults - Aug. 17-20 at St. Peter’s Abbey in Muenster, SK, hosted and 

sponsored by the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon; $296. All those ages 18-35 years are 

welcome!  Register at http://skeparchy.org/ucya/unity or call (306) 380-5765.  
 

9. Save the Date: Eparchy of Saskatoon -  36th Eparchial Convention – UCWLC – UCBC – UCYC 

“Our Home, Our Spirit, Our Future” . . . October 28 & 29, 2017 at St. George’s Cathedral, Saskatoon. 

Special Guest Speaker, Teresa Makowecki, UCWLC Branch President, Vegreville, AB. Banquet Speaker, 

Brenda Robinson, Speaker, Trainer, Writer, & Consultant. For further information contact Marlene 
Bodnar, Eparchial UCWLC President, bandmbodnar@shaw.ca or your local UCWLC Branch President. 
 

 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule 

Date Time Welcomers Epistle Reader Children’s Liturgy Leaders 

25 June 9:30AM Stefanyshyn-Alonso Family Patti Fisher Andrea Bamberger 

2 July 9:30AM Barb Bodnarchuk & Tanya Lalach Barb Bodnarchuk Summer Break!! 

9 July 9:30AM Dodie Abrametz & Rose Worona Jana Lalach  
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Catholic Education In Saskatchewan: A People of Faith 

 www.catholicedspirit.ca 

Theodore Court Case Appeal Fund Raising Campaign 

“Catholic Education Matters” 
On April 28, the Saskatchewan Catholic School Boards Association (SCSBA) announced that 

an appeal of the recent decision in the Theodore court case will be filed on behalf of Christ the 

Teacher School Division. The decision to appeal has been unanimously endorsed by all eight 

Catholic school boards in the province. 

In partnership with Christ the Teacher RCSSD No.212, the SCSBA  is asking for your financial 

support to ensure that all parents who desire a faith-based education for their children will 

continue to have the opportunity to access Catholic Education into the future. All donations are 

eligible for an official receipt for income tax purposes.  For more information and to 

donate, please click on: https://www.catholicedspirit.ca/?page_id=111 
 

JUNE EPARCHIAL COLLECTION– The special collection for the month of June is for ‘Peter’s 
Pence’ (Papal Charities).  To contribute, use a collection envelope and check off “Special Collection” on 

the front of the envelope, and “June – Peter’s Pence (Papal Charities)” on the back.  
 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED 
BY THE GRACE OF GOD AND THROUGH THE LAYING ON OF HANDS 

BY HIS EXCELLENCY 
BISHOP BRYAN BAYDA, CSSR 

TO THE ORDINATION OF THE HOLY PRESBYTERATE OF THE REVEREND DEACON 

Warren Francis Dungen 
ON THE FEAST OF ST. ELIAS, THURSDAY, JULY 20, 2017 AT THE EPISCOPAL DIVINE LITURGY ~ 

4:30 PM UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CATHEDRAL OF ST. GEORGE - 210 AVE. M SOUTH 

 
RECEPTION TO FOLLOW AT 

CATHEDRAL OF THE HOLY FAMILY HALL - 123 NELSON ROAD, SASKATOON 

COCKTAILS ~ 7:00 PM ~ SUPPER & PROGRAM ~ 7:30 PM 
RECEPTION TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED IN ADVANCE ONLY UNTIL JULY 14  

TICKETS: $30 ~ 12 & UNDER: $15 ~ 2 & UNDER: FREE ~  
CONTACT CORNELIA KYBA AT (306) 653-0138 X 221 

ADMIN.SKEPARCHY@SASKTEL.NET OR WDUNGEN@GMAIL.COM 
 

 

The Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon Covenant of Care Abuse and Misconduct 

Protocol is designed to ensure that all allegations of physical and sexual abuse and other 

misconduct are handled responsibly, transparently and with all due care and attention.  If you 
have a concern please contact Fr. Andre, Parish Coordinator of Care Jon Abrametz at (306-

652-8833 ext.1) or Deb Larmour, Eparchial Coordinator of Care at (306)-653-0138 ext. 228.  
 

PARISH NEWS 

1. PLEASE PRAY FOR: Orest Chernesky, Alex & Phyllis Skakun, Anne Iwanicha, Hailey Woytowich, 
Ethan Smolinski, Steph Cooley, Jules Chrusch, Walter Moshinski, Mike Okrainetz, John Kurysh, Rose 

Chrusch, Bernie Storzuk. 
 

2. NOTICE to Dormition Parish Golfers: Our 2nd Annual Parish Golf Tournament will be on 

Sunday, July 16 at 2pm @ WILLOWS GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB.  To register, please email Norbert 
at: norbert.wasylenko@rayneragencies.ca or call 306-260-4829)   Deadline to register is July 7th.  Last 

year we had 8 golfers; this year we are hoping to double that.  A great time is guaranteed.  Prizes & fun. 
 

3. University Convocations, High School Graduations & Grade Eight Farewells 

Congratulations to all graduates: 

Lilly Adamko – Grade 8 – Bishop Filevich School 
Kyle Chrusch – Grade 12 – St. Joseph High School 

Natalia Bidulka – Grade 12 – Aberdeen High School 

Kyla Brietta-Predy - St. Thomas More College- University of Saskatchewan 
 

4. UCWL News: Thank you to all that attended and brought all the delicious food for our June 13th 

meeting. Thank you to Marlene Bodnar - Eparchial UCWL President - for attending our meeting.  
Thank you to Loretta, Elizabeth, Stephana & Jean for your help at the Memorial Lunch for +Bernard 

Hrapchak. We still have a few perogies - please see Diana, Monica or Cyndi. Our next regular meeting 

is on Tuesday, September 12th. We wish everyone a safe and a great summer! 
 

5. YOUNG PEOPLE, THE FAITH AND VOCATIONAL DISCERNMENT - Survey for youth.  Our Pope 
wants your input... The goal of this questionnaire – aimed at young people throughout the world from 

16 to 29 years of age – is to provide you with the opportunity to communicate, express and recount 

who you are and what you want to say about yourself.  Youth . . . please take the opportunity to take 

the survey at:  https://survey-synod2018.glauco.it/limesurvey/index.php/147718.  

 

Are you a golfer? Consider supporting the Prairie Hospice Society this year on August 21st @ 
1;00PM at their Charity Golf Classic at the Saskatoon Golf and Country Club. $250 includes a 
partial charity receipt (reduced entry for SGCC members) and includes Dinner, Prizes & Silent 
Auction, non-competitive format.  Register by: Phone: 306-249-5554, website: 
www.prairiehospice.org; email: admin.assist@prairiehospice.org 
 

What is Prairie Hospice Society? Why should you help?  Prairie Hospice Society is a registered 
Canadian Charity. Saskatoon does not have a Residential Hospice – a place where end-of-life 
(terminally ill) individuals can live out their last days, weeks and months in a warm, friendly, homey 
and safe environment.  They require a hospice when they lack the supports that would allow them 
to stay at home and die at home.  Prairie Hospice Society has developed a program called “Hospice 
without Walls” whereby we have trained over 100 volunteers to go into the homes of terminally 
people and provide them with non-medical hospice support and services.  At any given time, we are 
supporting 50 or more individuals and their families– so our mission is to help them LIVE until they 
die!  The satisfaction of our clients has been remarkably positive. Prairie Hospice Society does not 
receive any government support and is entirely reliant upon the generosity of individual donors, 
local companies, charitable organizations and granting agencies.  Our Charity Golf Classic has 
raised over $87,000 in the past two years.  The annual budget for Prairie Hospice (largely due to 
staffing costs – volunteer coordinators and office staff) is more than $140,000 per year.  

https://www.catholicedspirit.ca/
https://www.catholicedspirit.ca/
https://www.catholicedspirit.ca/?page_id=111
mailto:norbert.wasylenko@rayneragencies.ca
https://survey-synod2018.glauco.it/limesurvey/index.php/147718
mailto:admin.assist@prairiehospice.org

